
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Ojibwa for
student shopping and parent shopping the week of

October 13th!

Please check out the schedule and details on how to
add funds to your student’s eWallet.

www.tinyurl.com/OjibBookFair

We are still looking for parent volunteers to help
with certain shifts, especially parent shopping.  You
can find the Sign Up Genius link on the link above.

PTO MEETINGS & BUDGETPTO MEETINGS & BUDGET

OJIBWA PTO OCTOBER NEWSLETTEROJIBWA PTO OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

WALK FOR FUNDS 
FINAL RESULTS

WALK FOR FUNDS 
FINAL RESULTS

UPCOMING EVENTS

We had an AMAZING walk day on September 26 !
Loving this sunny, warm fall we are having! Thank
you to our parent volunteers that helped manage
our students on Seneca track.
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Our final results: We have raised $28,665 and met
96% of our school goal!  Thank you for all the
support!

Classroom winners that will have the Ojibwa PTO
Treat Trolley visit their classrooms!

Ms. Cicchini’s 5  Gradersth

Ms. Rumball’s 4  Gradersth

Ms. Loeffler’s Kindergartners
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10/13-10/17 -Scholastic Book Fair - Student and Parent Shopping 

10/22 - October PTO Meeting

11/11  6-8PM - Family Science Night with Ann Arbor Hands on Museum 

11/19 - November PTO Meeting

Did you know when you attend a PTO meeting you earn 10 Hoot Tickets for each
of your Ojibwa students?  Come join the fun!  Our next meeting is Wednesday,
October 22  at 7PM and Dakota Key Club will be there to provide childcare for the
children that need to attend with their parent.
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Our 2025-26 PTO Budget was approved during our September Meeting check out
where landed here: https://tinyurl.com/ojibbudget .  We need your continued
support as we have fundraisers this year to fund the programs that benefit our
students!

https://www.chippewavalleyschools.org/schools/elementary-schools/ojibwa/pto/scholastic-book-fair/
https://tinyurl.com/ojibbudget

